
 
Missions Update 
 
 
 
From bulletin: March 28, 2021 
MISSIONS FOCUS: Update and Acknowledgement from those supported 
by the 2020 Christmas Love Offerings 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid 19 
 
 
Thank you for your generous giving to our Christmas offering. Acknowledgements 
from the organizations we sent part of our Christmas Offering (50% to BACBC 
Benevolence Fund, total received $24.8 thousand). 
 
Building Futures (Midway Shelter):  
 

( ) Pastor Steve & Congregation: We are so touched that you have chosen 
Midway. This money is so helpful - as we make important updates at the shelter 
this year to allow for social distancing and make facility improvements. ( ) 
Thank you! 
 
Alameda Homeless Network: 
 

Dear Friends,  
 

It is with a great 'thank you' that I wish to acknowledge on behalf of the Alameda 
Homeless Network your very generous donation which is certainly welcome 
during these difficult times. So many routines and contacts have been so 
upended that these additional funds are most appreciated.  
 
Your support is very encouraging as we continue to serve the women and 
children who come to us in search of help and support in order to move on into 
new and changed lives. We continue to be a leader in the county in finding 
permanent housing for their residents - the very positive result of wonderful 
support. Again, please accept our very sincere thanks on behalf of the Alameda 
Homeless Network. 
 
Sincerely, Ginny Krutilek, Treasurer, Alameda Homeless Network 

 
 



Entire letter from Building Futures --free from homelessness and family violence 
(only part was included in the bulletin) 
New address: 1840 Fairway Drive, San Leandro, CA 94577, 510.357.0205, 
www.bfwc.org 
 
Warm Greetings! 
In this challenging time, signs of our human connection make all the difference. 
Thank you for connecting with the adults and children Building Futures serves. 
Building futures received your generous donation and your gift is already hard at 
work helping vulnerable adults and kids stay safe. 
With your support, Building Futures has expanded our services to our shelter 
residents and clients living with domestic violence or on the streets. 
I’m proud of the way we’ve adapted and deepened the aid we provide. And proud 
to live in a community that “gets it” and steps forward to help when the going is 
tough. 
Again, thank you. I sincerely hope you and your loved ones are faring well and 
finding comfort in this challenging time. 
 
Ana Maria Mahiri 
Director of Development and Communications 
 
PS to learn more about the life-changing shelters, domestic violence outreach, 
supportive housing site and housing assistance programs, I invite you to visit 
www.bfwc.org and to connect with us through Facebook 
(building.futures.san.leandro) 
 
*Cornerstone community Development Corporation (dba Building Futures) is a 501(c) (3) tax 
exempt organization. 

 
Pray God will draw those who are helped through these organizations closer to 
Himself and bring opportunities for them to hear and accept the Good news of 
God’s love and salvation for them.  

 
 
 

Want to read more? visit bacbc.org/missions 
 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, 
countries and people locally and globally!  


